## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Special meeting of November 21, 1963

Members present were: J. Dalpe

Not having a quorum present this meeting could not be called to order. The Clerk J. Menendez was in receipt of a letter from R. Delannoy (Chairman) informing him of his unavoidable abscence. J. Dalpe imformed the Clerk that the other members had other commitments and could not be present.

A representative of McIntyre and Johnson Inc. Reg. Civil Engineers and Mr. John Kaitz submitted the definitive plan of the subdivision entitled "Bald Hill Estates". The Clerk accepted the plan and informed Mr. Kaitz that he would have to forward a check in the amount of \$20.00 to cover expenses for a Public Hearing on said subdivision and also the mailing addresses of all abuttors.

Respectfully submitted:

Joseph A. Menendez, Clerk

Approved as read: